From: Louise Sherwell [mailto:louisesherwell@warwickshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 11 July 2017 13:22
To: Planning
Cc: Lewis Bankes-Hughes
Subject: 17/01289/REM - Land North East Of Skimmingdish Lane Launton

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hi Lewis,

In relation to the reserved matters application, the landscaping proposed is fine, and I welcome the native species of trees and shrubs proposed.  

I note on Iclipse that the species list may have been superseded? If there is an amended version please let me know.

In line with Charlotte Watkins' previous comments on the outline application 15/01012/OUT we would aim to seek biodiversity enhancements within the built environment, and this could be through provision of bat and or bird boxes within the site or green roofs.  I would suggest that boxes could be integrated into the walls of the proposed new building in this Phase in suitable locations, such as on the north-west or north-east elevations of the building.  This is in line with the NPPF and local planning policy and I would be happy to provide further advice if required. 

Kind regards,

Louise

Louise Sherwell
Assistant Ecologist
Ecological Services
Community Services
PO Box 43, Shire Hall
Warwick
CV34 4SX
Tel: 01926 418028
email: louisesherwell@warwickshire.gov.uk
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